
Open consultation: Air quality: brake,
tyre and road surface wear – call for
evidence

We are seeking evidence on the airborne particulate matter emissions from
brakes, tyres and road surface wear.

These non-exhaust transport emissions will become increasingly important as
we move towards cleaner vehicle engines.

We are looking for ways to reduce emissions from this source, in line with
our emission reduction commitments.
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